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January 2018
Dear Brock Elementary Supporter,

Enclosed is your official income tax receipt for your Fall 2017 donation to the General Brock Parent Advisory Committee’s Playground Fundraiser.  This is your official charitable donation receipt to be used when filing your income taxes.
Thank you so much for your kindness, generosity and support for the students at General Brock Elementary, and to our community at large.  We hope to start playground construction in late 2018 or early 2019.  If you know anyone who would like to help with this addition to our community spaces, please refer them to our website at http://www.generalbrockpac.com
Or, get them to contact us by email at pacbrock@gmail.com
Sincerely,
Steve Nevard
General Brock PAC Treasurer 2017-18
General Brock Elementary School PAC

4860 Main Street, Vancouver, BC  V5V 3R8

pacbrock@gmail.com
www.generalbrockpac.com


